


Newsletter – June 2024

St John’s House in June

In May our plant sale went very well and thank you to all of you who came along and bought plants. We still have a few plants left for our Sunday, June 9th Open Day so, if you missed it, you may not be too late.

In our exhibition space we still have a display of items made by the Acme Vacuum Flask Co. on the Bridgend Trading Estate. Their vases and drinking sets are really rather special so come and share a forgotten aspect of the history of Bridgend.
  
The well-known local story teller, David Ambrose, is back with us on the evening of June 22nd . He is an old friend of St John’s House and he is going to present his programme of Midsummer Tales. The atmosphere of the house very much suits his style of story-telling and there will also be light refreshments provided in the interval. It promises to be an enjoyable evening. You can book your tickets here.
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Dates for your diary

Next open days		Sunday 	9th   June	 2024 11am-3pm
				Saturday   	29th June	 2024 11am-3pm 	
				Sunday	14th July	 2024	11am-3pm
				Saturday 	27th July	 2024 	11am-3pm

Next two quiz dates	Friday     	21st June	 2024      7.30pm
				Friday		19th July	 2024      7.30pm


David Ambrose

David has been a leading light in the revival of the art of storytelling in Wales for over 30 years as a promoter, performer and as co-founder and Artistic Director of Beyond the Border. In 1993 he co-founded Beyond the Border International Storytelling Festival which The Times decribed as “A festival like no other” and he directed it for 25 years until 2018.
David has told stories at castles, theatres, parks, libraries and schools across Wales as well as appearing at international festivals around the world, from Canada to Iran and Scandinavia to Italy, not to mention here in St John’s House, of course!  He first performed here in 2019, came back to us after the resumption of live performances post-Covid two years ago and again last year where he delivered an evening of enthralling and often spine-tingling stories around Hallowe’en.
This year, for a change, he is with us on June 22nd for Midsummer and is performing a range of stories called Between Two Worlds reflecting the ancient belief that Midsummer was a magical time of good fortune and healing.
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BETWEEN TWO WORLDS

DAVID AMBROSE, STORYTELLER




